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Dear family, 

 

We may have another possible case of Covid in our community.  

 

This person had exposure to someone who tested positive recently, but he does not have any symptoms.  

 

He has gotten tested and will be awaiting the test results in the next 3-5 days.  

 

In the meantime, we thought we'd take the route of abundant caution and go ahead and cancel this week's 

Sunday Service.  

 

There's the possibility that if he tests positive, people who were at church last Sunday may have been 

exposed.  

 

If he tests positive, we will send out further information. 

 


